The Director of Central Intelligence





General Bennie L. Davis Commander in Chief, Strategic Air Command Offutt Air Force Base, Nebraska

Dear Ben:

I would like to express my deep appreciation for your hospitality and the excellent briefings and tours that your people provided. The quality of the presentations was high and the content was both instructive and absorbing. It is imperative that our two organizations work closely together in both the collection and analysis spheres. I am confident that this kind of exchange will help to promote that goal. Again let me thank you for a most enjoyable and productive visit.

Sincerely,

William J. Casey

SUBJECT: Letter to Gen. Davis

Distribution:

Orig. - Addressee 1 - DDCI

1 - Exec. Registry

1 - D/OSWR

2 - C/NED/OSWR